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Subject: Fwd: Simon Cordell v. Commissioner for Police Metropolis - disclosure hearing on 21st September 2016 From:

Josephine Ward (josie@michaelcarroNandco.com)

To: re_wired@ymail.com; lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk; michaelandrewcarroll913@gmail.com;

Date: Tuesday, 20 September 2016, 1:36

about:blank 1/1

Simon / Lorraine / Michael

Please see forwarded a copy of a letter that was sent to the Wood Green Crown Court.

Josephine

---------Original Message-----------
From: Josephine Ward <josie@michaelcarrollandco.com>
To: woodgreencrowncourt@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk,
Sally.Gilchrist@met.pnn.police.uk Date: 20 September 2016 at 01:34
Subject: Simon Cordell v. Commissioner for Police Metropolis - disclosure hearing on 21st 
September 2016

Dear Sir or Madam

We refer to the above matter and attach a letter for the urgent attention of HHJ Pawlak.

In short our letter notifies the court that we can no longer represent Mr Cordell in respect of the 
proceedings and have applied to come off record.

Yours faithfully

MICHAEL CARROLL & CO.

Attachments

• HHJ PAWLAK LETTER 19.09.2016.docx (12.53 KB)

2512


